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FROM THE MAYOR’S DESK… 
 

We are currently hiring a part time Utility Clerk.  If you are interested, please contact 
City Hall! 

 

 

Gordon Cutler 
 

 

 
 

CITY COUNCILOR BELL   
 

WATER DEPARTMENT 
Thank you to those who completed and returned the cross-connection survey sent out. If you 

have not done so, please fill it out and return. Copies are available on the city website or in 

City Hall.  

Why is it important to identify and fix cross connections on your property? Cross 

connections could contaminate the drinking water inside your home and jeopardize the 

health of your loved ones. A few simple steps will go a long way in keeping your drinking 

water safe.  

Simple tip: A large majority of backflow incidents are created by the common garden hose. Hoses can be connected to 

most anything that may contain undesirable substances such as chemical sprayers, buckets and pools, stock troughs. 

The Plumbing Code requires that all threaded potable water outlets (hose bibs), except water heater drains and clothes 

washer connections, be protected by a nonremovable hose bib vacuum breaker or an atmospheric vacuum breaker. The 

installation of a hose bib vacuum breaker is an inexpensive way to protect against contamination and can be found at 

most hardware stores.  

COMMUNITIES THAT CARE 
The annual Bonneville CTC path to opioid prevention 5k & half marathon is on August 26th.  

Just a few weeks left until the race. Have you registered? If not, do it now! 

NEW this year -- Utah Physical Therapy will join us at the finish line. They will give free consultations and a massage 

to the runners! During the consultation, they can suggest ways to prevent injuries in the future.  

Register for the race at: https://www.runforprevention.org/. 

 

Thank you, 

Kristi Bell  
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City Contact List 
Mayor 
Gordon Cutler 
(801) 476-0356 or (801) 726-0613 
mayorcutler@uintahcity.com 
 
City Council Members 
Kristi Bell 
(801) 413-7197 
k.bell@uintahcity.com 

 
Michelle Roberts 
(801) 388-0810 
m.roberts@uintahcity.com 
 
Dave Boothe 
(801) 479-4595  
d.boothe@uintahcity.com 
 
Jerry Smith 
(801) 476-7502 or (801) 209-2595  
j.smith@uintahcity.com 

 
 

City Recorder 
Michelle Mortensen 
(801) 479-4130  
m.mortensen@uintahcity.com 

 

Court Clerk 
Christie Blackner 
(801) 479-4130 
c.blackner@uintahcity.com 
 
Public Works/Maintenance 
Jeff Holden 
(801) 388-3558 
j.holden@uintahcity.com 
 
Utility Clerk 
 
(801) 479-4130  
 
 
Cemetery/Public Works 
Tim Kendell 
t.kendell@uintahcity.com 
(801) 479-4130 

 

 

Sheriff Non-Emergency Dispatch 
(801) 629-8221 
 
Weber Fire District 
Chief Paul Sullivan  
(801)782-3580 ext. 202 
Fire Marshall David Reed  
(801) 782-3580 ext. 205 
 
Building Inspector 
Jeff Monroe  
(801) 479-4130 or (801) 395-8288 
 
Animal Control 
Office (801) 399-8244 or emergency (801) 629-8221 

Hours – Monday – Friday 8 am - 5 pm, Saturday 8 am to Noon.  
 

Blue Stakes 
Dial 811, (800) 662-4111 or (801) 208-2100  
Monday-Friday 7am to 5 pm 

 
Park Reservations 
(801) 479-4130 
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